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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Home Economics Class Visit – Stewart Tower Dairy 

 

S1 will be visiting Stewart Tower Dairy on Tuesday 26th March. This is an enhancement to the curriculum to allow pupils 

to see the farm as part of our ‘Farm to Fork’ enterprise topic which we run in collaboration with Stewart Tower Dairy and 

the Royal Highland Education Trust. 

 

We will be travelling to Bankfoot by bus and will be leaving school at 9am, returning in time for lunch. To cover the cost of 

transport, please pay £3.90 via ParentPay by Wednesday 20th March. We appreciate that the cost of school trips can 

present a financial challenge to some parents/carers. If you would like to discuss financial assistance for this trip, please 

contact the school office on 01887 822300.  

 

Pupils must wear full school uniform, sensible shoes (preferably wellies) and bring a warm, waterproof jacket with them. 

 

This trip is covered by the Annual Consent Form completed at the beginning of the school year. If you have returned your 

form and require changes to be made, please contact the school office. 

 

As this experience is delivered on a normal school day, attendance is compulsory for all pupils and we urge them all to 

take advantage of this opportunity. If you wish to withdraw consent for your child to take part in this visit, please email 

breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by Wednesday 20th March.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Briony Campbell 

PT Home Economics 
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